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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Please can I registered my distress at discovering that changes to the  
Green belt close to were I live are being considered with a view to  
develop that area.  Area 23 on the attached map is a beautiful area  
enjoyed by all the villagers of Wootton and Dry Sandford. To change its  
status from Green Belt would be a great lost to the Community on so many  
levels. The impact on small village roads, educational facilities,  
water, sewage, waste, policing and amenities would put a strain on all  
the present residence of the area. The communities of Dry Sandford and  
Wootton enjoy the open vista of the beautiful views and rural setting  
that has existed for hundreds of years. Please don't destroy it!!! 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Jenny 




